CITY OF TEMPLE REQUEST FOR SEALED
BIDS FOR STREET RESURFACING

The City of Temple is soliciting sealed bids from qualified paving companies for repairing and resurfacing
of certain residential streets in the subdivision of Webster Lake.

The deadline for receipt of sealed bids by the City of Temple is September 29, 2023. Bids will be opened
on this date at 2:00 p.m., at the Temple City Hall, 240 Carrollton Street, Temple, GA 30179.

The total linear footage of the repair and resurfacing work adds to 2,700 linear feet with an average
width of 22 feet. There are 2 cul-de-sacs that vary slightly in size and can be seen by reviewing plans for
this subdivision, g-public, Google Earth, or through on-site observation.

A 1.5-inch topping of 9.5mm asphalt is to be applied.
All prices must include labor, materials, and equipment to complete the project.

Factors in the City Council’s selection of the company to perform this work will include price, scope of
work in preparing and then resurfacing these streets, and the timeline for completing the work.

For identification purposes: Webster Lake Subdivision is located at the end of Old Bremen Rd in Temple,
GA.

Questions should be directed to Public Works Director Josh Smith, or Assistant City Administrator Lisa
Jacobson at the Temple City Hall (770-562-3369).

The Sealed Bid must be received and stamped by the Temple City Clerk at City Hall prior to September
29, 2023, 2:00 p.m. City Hall’s Street address is 240 Carrollton Street, Temple, GA 30179. The mailing
address is either 240 Carrollton Street or Post Office Box 160, Temple, GA 30179.



